
January 26, 2005
EA 05-008

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Jeffrey B. Archie

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 88
Jenkinsville, SC  29065

SUBJECT: PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT - CATEGORY ONE MEETING 
REGULATORY CONFERENCE - VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION - 
DOCKET NO. 05000395

Dear Mr. Archie:

This letter confirms the telephone conversation between you and Mr. Casto on January 26,
2005, concerning a regulatory conference being conducted at your request, which has been
scheduled for February 17, 2005, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  The purpose of the regulatory
conference is to discuss the risk significance of the inspection finding documented in NRC
Inspection Report 05000395/2005006.  This finding, which involved concerns associated with
your corrective actions in response to a design control issue with the emergency feedwater
(EFW) system, was preliminarily characterized as White, i.e., an issue having low to moderate
safety significance.  The location of the conference will be at the NRC Region II Office, Sam
Nunn Atlanta Federal Center, 61 Forsyth Street, S.W., Atlanta, Georgia, in Suite 24T20.  The
meeting will be an open meeting in accordance with NRC’s Policy Statement for “Enhancing
Public Participation in NRC Meetings,” May 28, 2002 (Federal Register, Volume 67, Number
102, Pages 36920-36924).

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS
is  accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public
Electronic Reading Room).

Should you have any questions concerning this meeting, please contact me at 404-562-4605.

Sincerely,

\\RA\\

Charles R. Ogle, Chief
Engineering Branch 1
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No.: 50-395
License No.: NPF-12

cc: (See page 2)
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Div. of Radioactive Waste Mgmt.
Dept. of Health and Environmental
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R. Mike Gandy
Division of Radioactive Waste Mgmt.
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Thomas D. Gatlin, General Manager
Nuclear Plant Operations   (Mail Code 303)
South Carolina Electric & Gas Company
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